
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
PRESENTATION on the Fiscal Year 2018-19 Contra Costa County Fire Protection District
Recommended Budget. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Presentation only. The Contra Costa County and Special District Budgets hearing will be
conducted on April 17, 2018. 

BACKGROUND: 
On April 17, 2018, a public hearing will be opened and conducted to receive input on the
FY 2018-19 Recommended County and Special District Budgets. In advance of that hearing,
the Contra Costa County Fire Protection District is presenting the attached overview of its
2018-19 Special District Recommended Budget at the regularly scheduled meeting of the
Fire District Board of Directors on April 10, 2018. 
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To: Contra Costa County Fire Protection District Board of Directors

From: Jeff Carman, Chief, Contra Costa County Fire Protection District

Date: April  10, 2018
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Subject: Presentation on Fiscal Year 2018-19 Recommended Fire District Budget
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